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COLUMBUS, OHIO – The below statement can be attributed to Ohio Chamber President and CEO 
Steve Stivers regarding the Ohio Administrative Code Regulatory Reform announced by Gov. 

DeWine and Lt. Gov. Husted today. 

 

“We applaud Gov. Mike DeWine and Lt. Gov. Jon Husted’s announcement today regarding their 
plans to eliminate unnecessary regulatory requirements within the Ohio Administrative Code.  

The Ohio Chamber’s Blueprint for Ohio’s Economic Future, a comprehensive report that focuses 

on key areas for economic growth and improvement in Ohio, highlights the importance of 
removing excessive or unclear regulations at the state level.  

The Ohio Chamber believes that this will make Ohio a more business-friendly state, which will 

in turn improve its economy and overall quality of life. We thank Gov. DeWine and Lt. Gov. 

Husted for the steps they are taking toward making Ohio a better state for business and for 

Ohioans as a whole.” 
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